Debra Thompson

From: Mike Cottrell <mikecott5@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, November 16, 2019 8:15 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: Please remove the Frederick Point East Subdivision from Service Area 1

To: Assembly Members,
From: Mike Cottrell
Date: November 16th, 2019

| have built a house on Lot 20 in the FPE Subdivision.
We do not receive the services that we are charged for.
Please reduce/eliminate any unnecessary taxes we are paying for services we are not receiving.

Thanks for you time,
Mike Cottrell



